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MODELS AFFECTED: J3C-65 Cubs With Continental A50 Engine Installation 

We have been informed recently that several cases of failure of the bolts which 
attach the Continental A50 engine to the engine mount have been noted. It appears, 
therefore, that these bolts should be inspected at every line inspection of the 
airplane and, if any change in the "feel" of the vibration characteristics ot. the 
engine is noted, the bolts should be inspected immediately. 

If you have had a bolt failure or if your engine-propeller combination appears 
to be excessively rough, we would suggest installing another propeller of the 
proper power and speed rating to try to obtain smoother engine operation. 
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